
Project Description 

The proposed project includes the 
replacement of the existing bridge 
to the east side of its current loca-
tion.   

Additional  right of way will be re-
quired.  

The purpose of the project is to re-
place the existing structure in order 
to satisfy current and future traffic 
volumes.  

The Alabama Department of Transportation (ALDOT) is proposing to replace the existing bridge on AL-75 over Town 
Creek near the Towns of Geraldine and Lakeview in DeKalb County. Information about the project is available to the public 
for re-view and comment.  Your comments may be provided by mail, email, or voicemail as described below.  Your 
comments on the proposed project must be submitted by April 30, 2021. 

SUBMIT A COMMENT 

Online Comment Form: www.aldotinvolved.com 

Email: al75-bridge-comments@dot.state.al.us 

Phone: (256) 505-4921 to leave comment (Limit 3 minutes) 

Mail comments to:  ALDOT, North Region, Guntersville Area 
ATTN: Troy Bell, Environmental Coordinator 
P.O. Box 550  
Guntersville, Alabama 35976  

Comment Forms available in ALDOT office: 
 Due to COVID-19 precautions, paper comment forms are 
       available by appointment only.  
 Please call Lynn Wood at (256) 571-7250 to schedule. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 

Website:   

www.aldotinvolved.com 

“AL-75 Bridge” 

Email comments about the project to: 

al75-bridge-comments@dot.state.al.us 

In order to be included in the administrative record, comments must be received by Friday, April 30, 2021 
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